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Lee, Chris

From: David Henderson <David.Henderson@ceviancapital.com>
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 10:29 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Community support for file number 220401 

Dear City of Milwaukee, 
 
I am writing in regards to the proposed development at 2604-2644 N Hackett Ave (File number 220401). I am both a local 
business owner and local resident (2800 block of Hackett).  
 
I am in support of the full scope of the project, including the rezoning from RM-3 to RM-6. This project will be a net 
positive to the businesses and community in the local area – the added housing will bring additional population to the area 
to support businesses (you only need to look at the number of empty or poorly used storefronts in the area to see that 
these types of projects would be positive). The design both in terms of aesthetics and practicalities (including parking) 
creates a good fit with the neighborhood and community engagement.  
 
If you need any further information to log my support, please let me know. 
 
Kind regards, 
Dave 
 
David Henderson, CAIA   
Director of Investor Relations 
 

 

 
 
Direct US: +1 414 763 9123 
Mobile: +1 414 630 7074 
Email: david.henderson@ceviancapital.com 
  
 

  You don't often get email from david.henderson@ceviancapital.com. Learn why this is important 


